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PROJECT DESCRIPTION

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS

PROJECT UPDATE| CONSTRUCTION ON TUAM BETWEEN GENESSEE AND HELENA   

The Gillette Trunkline Project (Genessee Segment) 
will provide storm drainage improvements to 
address and reduce the risk of structural flooding. 
Improvements include modification of street 
conveyance and sheet flow, and will also 
provide detention as needed for mitigation. 

Construction along Tuam between Genesee and Helena is underway. A critical portion of the 
storm sewer reconstruction has been completed and we are in the process of replacing the 
pavement. Our contractors are working diligently to ensure that the pavement and traffic flow 
remain as safe as possible during construction. We expect to have the pavement on Tuam 
updated by the end of July 2017. We apologize for the inconvenience. 
For more information, contact us at: pwecip@houstontx.gov
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